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On 14 September 2024, the Secretariat received a Note Verbale from the Permanent Mission of 
the Republic of Kazakhstan with reference to document GC(68)/1/Add.3, dated 14 August 2024, 
requesting the General Committee to consider the possibility of discussing the item “Restoration of the 
Sovereign Equality of Member States in the IAEA” at the Plenary meeting of the 68th regular session 
of the IAEA General Conference without prior consideration at the Committee of the Whole. 
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